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CATHOLIC CONFERENCE ADDS 

SPANISH TRANSLATIONS TO WEBSITE 
 

The Wisconsin Catholic Conference is adding Spanish language versions of several key 
documents to its website.  Previously, all WCC documents have appeared only in 
English. 
 
“It’s past the time for us to be doing this,” WCC Executive Director John Huebscher 
noted. “We want to be more inclusive in the way our materials are prepared and 
distributed to Catholics and others in Wisconsin.” 
 
The items that are now in Spanish include the two pastoral letters by the bishops related 
to the fall referenda.  One urges support for the constitutional amendment to define 
marriage and the other urges opposition to the advisory referendum on the death penalty. 
The WCC’s Guidelines on Church Involvement in Electoral Politics also appears in 
Spanish. 
 
Huebscher added that the WCC plans to provide Spanish language versions of more 
materials in the future. 
 
Those who do not have access to the Internet may obtain copies of the Spanish language 
documents by contacting the WCC office at 608/257-0004 or local diocesan social action 
offices. 
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